

September 8, 2020

Dear Families and Students,

As you are aware, an important part of our effort to keep everyone safe and healthy was to screen student and staff temperatures at the start of the school day. To accomplish this in an efficient and safe way, the district ordered five walk-through units in early July. We were assured that the delivery date would be no later than Saturday, September 5.

Unfortunately we received an update today that the delivery date has been moved forward to Saturday, September 12. We anticipate that this will require the delay of the start for in-person learning to Tuesday, September 15.

Remote learning will be in place for all students, starting Thursday, September 10 through Monday, September 14. We will follow the normal hybrid bell schedule with 50-minutes classes starting at 8:00 AM. Please remember that Thursday is a "B" Day.

We share your disappointment in this news and appreciate your patience and understanding. As has been noted previously, the safety and health of everyone will continue to be our first priority during this school-year.

Additional updates to assist everyone will be shared with all RBR families on Wednesday, September 9.

Sincerely,

Louis Moore Superintendent